
  

Cyber-Seniors Newsletter - August 2016

    
Dorinne and Ranessa, two Cyber-Seniors 'besties' from our Cadillac, MI cohort this past Spring   

Hi there!
 

With Fall just around the corner, we wanted to share some exciting new opportunities we have
in store that we hope you'll be interested in taking advantage of.
 

Grants to Start a Cyber-Seniors Program this Fall!
 
We are excited to announce that we will be awarding 20 organizations micro-grants
to work with us in establishing a Cyber-Seniors program and measuring the impact it has on
participants. Participants will also receive promotional swag and goodies! We are especially
interested in partnering with Universities/Colleges, High Schools, Assisted Living Facilities, and
Youth Organizations. Contact Tess@cyber-seniors.ca for more information on how to apply.
 

Calling all Educators, Retirement homes, Hospital Volunteer Service Groups! 
Focus Group Participation Needed

 
As Cyber-Seniors and its resource base continues to grow, we would like your feedback on the
type of resources you are looking for from Cyber-Seniors, and how we can best provide those
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to you. We are also interested in supporting organizations in their applications for grant funding.
We know that many of you apply for local grants, and Cyber-Seniors would like to support you
in this endeavour and understand how we can best provide this support. In addition to the
SilverScript offer, we have another opportunity available right now that we would like to share
with you.
To accomplish this, we kindly ask for your participation in one of our Focus Group Sessions
(see below for dates) to help us better understand our supporters and provide quality resources
and offerings in the future.

Focus groups will be held on the following dates. If interested in participating, please contact
tess@cyber-seniors.ca  for more information.
 
August 4th @ 1:00 PM EST
August 9th @ 1:00 PM EST
August 11th @ 1:00 PM EST
 
 

DVD Screening Package Giveaways to U.S Retirement Homes
 
CVS SilverScript is partnering with Cyber-Seniors this Fall to offer up to 400 FREE DVD
screening packages to senior living and retirement communities across the U.S! If your
retirement home would be interested in receiving more information on this generous offer, please
contact info@cyber-seniors.ca.

Your participation, feedback and continued support is so greatly appreciated, we look forward
to hearing back from you!
 

 
August Webinars

 
Check out our upcoming Webinars for the month of August.
 
How to Start a Cyber-Seniors Community Program Webinar - Tues, Aug 9, 2016 2:00
PM - 2:30 PM EST
 
Youth Mentor Training Webinar - Thur, Aug 18, 2016 11:00 AM - 11:30 AM EST
 
How to Start a Cyber-Seniors Community Program Webinar - Wed, Aug 24, 2016 11:00
AM - 11:30 AM EST
 
Cyber-Seniors Screening - Brookfield Public Library - Fri, Aug 26, 2016 10:00 AM
Brookfield, WI
 
 
More webinars and webinar details, along with other upcoming events are on our site,
see them HERE.
 
--The Cyber-Seniors Team
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